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Dear Resident: 
 
This letter serves as an announcement for a neighborhood meeting to discuss a proposed 
bicycle/pedestrian overpass over Interstate 39/90. The intent of the potential overpass is to make a safe 
crossing for pedestrians and bicyclists, and would benefit students attending Marshall Middle School 
and Monroe Elementary School. The location of the pedestrian overpass connections would be located on 
public right-of-way on the east side of the Interstate and Janesville School District land just south of 
Monroe Elementary School on the west side of the Interstate. A map on the back of this letter shows the 
approximate location of the overpass and a conceptual rendering of where sidewalk connections could be 
made.  
 

 

As part of the preliminary design process for the widening of Interstate 39/90, City staff has been 
working with the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) to identify additional safe 
crossings that could be constructed as part of the highway expansion project. The overpass was 
recently identified as a potential project, and a neighborhood meeting has been scheduled to share 
information and gather input from area residents.  

 

 

 

 

This meeting has been scheduled for June 7, 2012 from 6:00pm – 7:00pm, in the cafeteria of 
Marshall Middle School, 25 South Pontiac Drive.   
If you are unable to attend the scheduled meeting and you have specific questions regarding this 
project please feel free to call the Community Development Department at (608)755-3085. 
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